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Thursday 8th September 2016

Dear Parents,
Y4 start their swimming lessons on Monday 12th September.  We swim at Maltby Swimming Baths at 1:15pm and will therefore be able to have dinner in school before we go.
We will have 12 sessions so our final session will be on Monday 5th December .

Girls will need:
A one piece swimming costume
A swimming hat
A towel
Boys will need:
A pair of swimming trunks (no long swim shorts)
A swimming hat 
A towel

The swimming costume, towel etc. should be clearly named and carried to school in a separate waterproof or plastic bag.  No jewellery is allowed so earrings should not be worn to school on Mondays.

Thank you,

Mrs. Staniforth

